
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have a birthday in December? 

Help us be a part of your special day.  
Stop by The Center to pick 

up a small gift. 

 
Mon, Wed, 

or Fri. 
12 - 12:30 

pm 

 

517 Jefferson Street 
East Greenville 

Pick up your gift during 

any drive-thru lunch 

or activity. 
 

Please call at least 24 hours 

in advance. 

The Center at The Open Link is partially funded by Montgomery County Senior Services.  

Christmas Trivia 

1. In Rudolph the Red Nosed Reindeer what is the 

elf’s name? 

2. Who was the first company that used Santa 

Claus in advertisement? 

3. Are Santa’s reindeer male or female? 

4. In the song “Jingle Bells” who is seated by my 

side?   

5. Which president banned Christmas trees from 

the White House?   

6. How many reindeer drive the sleigh?   

7. Ralphie is the main character of which Christ-

mas movie?   

8. How many times does Santa check his list?  

9. What kind of bird has “gone away” in the song 

Winter Wonderland?  

10.  Where did there arise such a clatter?  

1. Hermey  2. Coca-Cola  3. Female-Males don’t have antlers 

around Christmas time.  4. Miss Fannie Bright  5. Roosevelt 

6. 9   7, A Christmas Story  8. Twice  9. Bluebird  10. On the lawn  

Wishing you and your family and friends 

a very Happy Holiday and a 

Joyous and Prosperous New Year. 
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Many of us have annual holiday traditions.  

This holiday season looks different and some 

traditions may not be an option, but it can still 

be a joyous occasion!  We hope you are able to 

enjoy some of your traditions, but we encour-

age you to use this time to try something new. 

There are many ways to celebrate the holi-

days.  These may not be new to you but we 

hope it gives you some ideas.  You can drive 

around town and view the beautiful lights, wear 

matching pajamas, play a new board game, or 

get some new decorations.  If you are creative, 

you can make decorations!  We are all spending 

more time at home, but you can use that time to 

practice creativity.  Handmade holiday cards or 

homemade gifts are wonderful.  Remember it 

doesn’t have to be perfect, it’s about the love 

that goes into it.  Who doesn’t like to receive 

something homemade?  If you’re not creative, 

perhaps you could perform random acts of 

kindness every day leading up to Christmas.   

Don’t forget about yourself!  This has a 

been a difficult year and we all need to take 

care of ourselves.  Treat yourself every day 

over the holidays.  This doesn’t have to be ex-

pensive.  Make yourself a special dinner, take a 

Try Something  

New This Season 
By Wendy Smeltz, Center Manager 

Evet Hexamer, Asst. Center Manager  

Thanks to the Walkercise ladies and everyone who returned for in-

person programming at The Center.  We hope to see you all again 

soon!  

 
NOTICE 

Due to rising numbers in COVID-19 
cases in Montgomery County and 
beyond, The Center has paused all  

in-person programming. 

Drive-thru lunch and activities will continue.   

We hope to see you there! 



 

 

 

Friday, December 18th ▪  12:00 -12:30 PM 

RSVP by Dec. 15th. Call 215.679.6550  

Hot Chocolate & a Holiday Goody Bag 

the 

with 

Receive Treats,  a Craft, Activity Booklet & More!  

This is a drive-thru event.  Enter from Jefferson Street.  
Go through the driveway and stay in your car.  Masks required. 

517 Jefferson Street 
East Greenville 

Please let us know if you will also be picking 

up lunch that day.  
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Bagged nutritious lunch 

includes frozen meal to heat at 

home, side items, bread and milk 
 

No cost for individuals age 60 or 

over, or a regular Center participant 
 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

12:00 - 12:30 PM Pick-Up 
 

Call by 11:00 AM that day to order! 

215.679.6550 
 

Masks Required ▪ Donations Welcome 
 

ALL drivers please enter from Jefferson Street 

through the driveway and STAY in your car.  

Staff will bring out meals to you.    

Drive-thru Pick-up  

T 
 

Monday Community Meal 
 

Dec. 7th ▪ 6:00 - 7:00 p.m.  
 

Drive-Thru Meal 

at Pennsburg U.C.C. 

Menu:  Meatloaf, macaroni & cheese, 

green beans and dessert.  

Hosted by New Goshenhoppen U.C.C.   

bubble bath, sort old photographs, or start a journal - 

try to write about something positive each day.     

Of course, let’s not forget about celebrating with 

family and friends, even if traveling and gathering 

restrictions keep you from seeing them in person.  

You can host a “digital” party.  Technology does not 

have to be scary and we are here to help.   

Holidays can be a difficult time for some, and the 

current situation makes it even harder.  Check on 

those who may feel lonely.  A phone call or card can 

really brighten someone’s holiday season.   

Here at The Center we will miss coming together 

with you for our holiday celebrations, but we’ll be 

trying new things to enjoy the time with you.  We 

hope to see you at a drive-thru lunch!  

Happy Holidays and stay safe!    

  

This is a drive-thru activity.  Enter from Jefferson Street and go through the driveway. Masks required. 

Visit us for lunch on any Monday, Wednesday, or Friday to receive a small surprise!  
Register by 11 AM the day of lunch, or sign up now to be guaranteed a special treat.   

Supplies are limited.  Call 215.679.6550.  

There are 12 drive - thru lunches during December,  

each one will  include a special  treat!  

cookies crafts candy goodies 


